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MISTRAS Group Moves In New Space
MISTRAS Group moved into its new space on the Aerospace
Center’s South Campus recently.  Radiography, ultrasound, and
other non-destructive testing
capabilities are underway in the
state-of-the-art new laboratory
space at the corner of Kaiser
Drive and James Parkway in
Heath.

The project was two years in
the making with MISTRAS
recognizing the need for new space to meet the growing
manufacturing needs in the Central Ohio region.

GO TO: Facebook.com/OhioPortAuthority

Aerospace Center STEM Industry Day
The companies at the Aerospace Center take over The Works in
downtown Newark on Saturday, March 12 to show off the value of
STEM skills in a hands-on way.  AFMETCAL, Boeing, Bionetics,
Chromocare, MISTRAS Group, and Samuel Strapping are
scheduled to show off what they do geared toward kids and
parents.  The day is a FREE day at The Works with displays from
Noon to 3 PM.

GO TO: AtTheWorks.org

Follow @OhioPort on Twitter
In addition to reaching the social media audience all over the
World, every tweet from the Port Authority ends up on the Lobby
Message Centers and the online Message Center to reach
personnel on the Aerospace Center campus.  Subscribe to the
@OhioPort Twitter feed to be the first to know breaking news at
the Aerospace Center.

GO TO: Twitter.com/OhioPort


